
August 7, 2018Historic Preservation Commission Meeting Minutes

VIII.  OLD BUSINESS

A. Plaster Workshop Details

Parks and Recreation Department will help with registration thru their existing 

registration software system. The Commission discussed the fee for attendees 

and decided that $85 would be charged per person. Notices about the workshop 

will go out to Job Pointe and Columbia Public Schools Career Center. The 

students will be allowed to apply for a reduced registration of $35 when 

submitting a ½ page application letter, stating reason for their desire to attend.

Registration will be limited to 9 people. 

Commissioner Staley-Harrison moved to approve the $85 fee and registration 

limitations. 

Commissioner Walkenbach seconded and the motion passed unanimously by 

voice vote.

Visitor O'Brien shared that Riley Price wants new and innovative video materials 

for Missouri Preservation Association. Names were suggested as possible 

videographers.

B. Salvage Sale Wrap-Up

Volunteer hours not yet available. Commissioner Fowler will prepare a report for 

next meeting. Commission raised $2,056, which was submitted to  John Baker of 

the New Century Fund.

Liaison Palmer was asked to submit Council request for funds to be transferred to 

the New Century fund for HPC. An inventory of remaing materials was completed 

by Commissioners Gagliardi and Doyle, which is available in Liaison Palmer's 

office.

Need identified for new signs for salvage sales. Commissioner Staley-Harrison is 

going to research pricing. Signs will be made so date of sale can be inserted 

before each sale.

C. NAPC Conference Report & Expense Reimbursement Request

Commissioner Fowler said indicated that the conference was very interesting 

and that she plans to share materials she gathered at the conference during the 

Commission's 1/2-day work session. 

Commissioners Fowler's expenses were discussed and Commissioner 

Staley-Harrison moved to approve a reimbursement for Commissioner Fowler's 

travel and lodging in the amount of $360.82, based on state mileage rates of 

$0.53 per mile. 

Commissioner Walkenbach seconded, and the motion passed unanimously by 

voice vote with Commissioner Fowler abstaining.
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